
 
 
 
 

 
            Scathe Na Sionnaine Pastoral Area –Castleconnell - Clonlara – Killaloe 

    
      Castleconnell- Fr. Willie Teehan 061-377170 Fr. Tom Whelan 087-2730299  
      Parish Office - Peggy  061 -372929 Mon, Tues, Wed.10am to 12.00noon. 

     castleconnellchurch@gmail.com   -  Castleconnell    Saturday - 6.30pm. 
     Sunday 11.30am - Ahane 10.00am  - Killaloe Fr. James Grace  061376137 
     Bridgetown- Fr. Gerry O’Brien 061 580969 Clonlara-Fr. Pat Mulcahy 061354334                            
                     
    
Easter Day of the Lord’s Passion  
“Christ is risen, Alleluia “  This is the ancient Christian greeting on this day 
of great joy and happiness for all. ‘Easter is not simply one feast among others,  
but the Feast of all Feasts’ 
 

  Mass Intentions this weekend       
  Castleconnell                                 9.00pm           Holy Saturday April 16th 

Easter Vigil                                             Mass of the Lord’s Resurrection. 
 

  Castleconnell                                11.30am         Easter Sunday April 17th 

  Michael Fitzgerald (1st Ann)     
  Noel and Peggy Culhane & deceased members of Culhane & McKee families. 
 
  Ahane                                           10.00am         Easter Sunday April  17th 
  Albert and Chris Fallon (Ann)   Larry O’Grady and Winnie and Denis Kennedy (Ann) 

 

  Mass Intentions next weekend       

  Castleconnell                                 6.30pm            Saturday April 23rd 
Tom Maher  (Ann)                    Deceased members of the Fitzgibbon family. (Ann) 
 

  Castleconnell                                11.30am           Sunday April  24th 
  Private Intention  
 
  Ahane                                           10.00am           Sunday April   24th 

  Private Intention 
    Eucharistic Adoration will take place this Thursday 21st April from 10am -1pm. 
    Anyone who would like to commit to an hour contact Elmar at 085- 8222782.  
 
    Ukraine Special Collection  Final amount raised was €3.670 which is very  
    much appreciated.  Many thanks to all parishioners for your kind generosity. 
    
    Pray for the repose of the soul of :  Peggy Tyrrell Stradbally, and Mick Flannery 
    Sixmilebridge, brother in law of Josephine Flannery, who died during the week. 
    May they rest in peace. 

 
    Money Matters - Offertory Collection €960.  Many thanks for your generosity. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
       Masses from St. Joseph’s Church, Castleconnell are being streamed for 
       Live viewing on our Webcam. www.castleconnellparish.ie   Mass can also  

    be heard on Radio 106.3fm. Facemasks to be worn in Church during Mass 
         and other services.   

                         
              
 
        Congratulations   to Dolores Madden, Jim Sexton and Gerry Sheeran who  
        were  commissioned by Bishop Monahan at the Chrism Mass in Ennis on 
        Wednesday evening last .We look forward to working with them here in our Parish 
        and the cluster area in various Ministries. 
 
        Easter Good News – We extend our good wishes to Rev Antun Pasalic who will 
        be ordained to the Priesthood next weekend for ministry in the Killaloe Diocese. 
       

   Lourdes 2022 
      Diocesan Pilgrimage  to Lourdes resumes this year from 28th June to 3rd July, 
      direct from Shannon Airport. Sick or assisted pilgrims will not travel  this year.    
      Cost  €739 to €759  depending on the choice of hotel , Agena or La Solitude.  
      To reserve your place please contact Joe Walsh Tours -Tel; 01-2410800, email 
      info@joewalshtours.ie  Post: Joe Walsh Tours 69 O'Connell Street Dublin1. 
    

   Invitation to Pilgrimage Day at Knock Shrine - May 22nd 2022 

Our annual pilgrimage to Knock Shrine takes place on 22nd May 2022. We are 
inviting new members from the Parish and community to consider attending. 
The day will include a tour of the grounds, a visit to the Museum, concelebrated 
Mass and time to enjoy lunch and explore the beautiful Shrine grounds and 
services therein. The Ark Children’s Club at The HUB is available for those  
coming with small children (open Wednesday to Sunday). A bus will be organised 
by Brigdale Coaches Cian 087 -2661333 or Noel O’ Shea 087-2550155.    
 

  Department of Theology and Religious Studies  Mary Immaculate College  
  The All Hallows PhD Scholarship, valued at €80,000, is available for a PhD student 

who is undertaking research in the area of Catholic Education. The successful 
applicant must be engaged in full-time PhD studies at MIC over a period of 4 years.  

  The scholarship is funded by the All Hallows Trust. Applications will close on 1st May. 

  Contact  www.mic.ie/grace or eamonn.conway@mic.ul.ie. 
      

 
 

   Happy Easter to all our parishioners and a warm  
    welcome to those  visiting our parish over Easter.   
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